
 
 
            
June 27, 2024 
 
 
Dear Dental and Orthodontic Professionals:  
 
This letter is in response to your request for information on Solventum dental and 
orthodontic products containing gluten.   
 
While Solventum has not specifically analyzed the products or components for the 
presence of gluten, based on vendor-supplied information and based on knowledge of 
product chemistries, gluten is not expected to be present in any Solventum dental or 
orthodontic product.  Many Solventum product components are synthetic in nature and 
not sourced from cereal grains.   
 
If you have additional questions, please contact our Customer Care Center at 1-800-
634-2249 (US) or 0049-800-275-3773 (Germany).   
 
Thank you for your interest in Solventum dental and orthodontic products.   
 
Best regards,   
 
Dayna J. Dreher, DABT 
Advanced Toxicology Specialist 
Solventum 


